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Congratulations Mrs McLaren: 
Next week we say òYarrabee Mrs McLaren!  Good-byeñbecause after many years of 
teaching, and indeed many of those at Elizabeth Street Primary School, our Mrs McLaren 
is retiring.  
 
Mrs McLaren has had many roles within the school, working with students from Prep to 
Grade 6.  Her love of Maths and Science is legendary.   For those that have seen Mrs 
McLaren doing her special maths dance, celebrating student successes, it is unforgettable.  
 
Mrs McLaren has always had high expectations for students, encouraging them to strive 
for the things that they want.  
 
We wish Mrs McLaren all the best, many hugs and good wishes for 
this next amazing step in her life.  
 
We know she will love spending more time with her family and  
especially her beautiful granddaughter.  And maybe sailing off into 
the sunset to do a bit of travelling.   
 
And maybe éé a sleep in or two on these cold winter mornings.   
 
As Thursday will be Mrs McLarenõs last day of teaching at Elizabeth 
Street, we hope that you will take the time to say congrats, thank 
you and happy retirement.   
 
Best wishes Mrs McLaren,  we will miss you.  
 
 
 
Grade 3 Summit Camp & Ballarat Camp Deposits: 
We have extended the deposit of $20 for the Summit Camp and $50 for the 

Ballarat Camp until next Friday 30th June.   

Please make payments by this date as we need to secure our place at both 

camps.   If you are having difficulties please call into the office and speak with 

Sharon.   Thank you 

mailto:moe.ps.elizabeth@edumail.vic.gov.au


Parent/Teacher Interviews: 

Thank you to the parents who returned their interview  
request times for Monday & Tuesday.  
All parents/guardians have been given a time to attend  
parent teacher interviews, regardless of whether or not you 
returned your time request slip. Due to the School Council 
supported change in our reporting process, it is a school  
expectation that teachers meet with parents to discuss each 
childôs progress in Term 1, Term 2 and Term 3. As we set 
the day aside for interviews, we would appreciate all  
parents/guardians making the effort to attend these  
Interviews.  Our teachers have busy teaching programs, so 
it becomes difficult if we need to reschedule a large number 
of Interviews. Thank you for your support of your childôs  
education by attending these interviews. 
 
All parents/guardians will receive a phone call from the 
school tomorrow, confirming their interview times. Your  
children are encouraged to attend these interviews with you. 
 
As time is limited, we would ask that you arrive on time for 
your scheduled appointment. If you need more than the  
allocated time to discuss your child, another time can be 
made with the teacher at the interviews. 
 
Annual Report: 
This is available from the office is you 
would like a copy. 
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Home Reading Strategies: 
Parents are invited to attend a quick session on home read-
ing strategies on Monday June 26th (Parent / Teacher inter-
viewðstudent free day), in the staff room.  
Two sessions will be available: 
 

10:30amð11:00am   
2:30pmð3:00pm.  

 

Coming Events: 

Lizzie Loot Shop Tuesdays 
2:10pm 

 

Assembly Tuesdays 2:40pm  

Except the last Tuesday of the 
month, this is extra play  
  
 

16th June  Grade 3 Summit Camp Deposit  

  $20 due 

  Ballarat CampñGrade 4/5/6õs 

  Deposit dueñ$50 

EXTENDED TO FRIDAY 30th JUNE 

 

 

26th June Parent / Teacher Interviews 

  No Students  at school  

 

27th June Parent / Teacher Interviews  

  conté for Gradeõs 4/5/6õs 

 

27th June Save the Children Playgroup 

  10amñ12pm 

 

28th June Pie Drive delivered today  

  approx. 2pm ?   

 

29th June  NAIDOC  Activities  

  11:15amñ3:05pm  

  ALL WELCOME 

 

30th June  End of Term 2  - finish at  

  1:10pm  

 

 

17th July  Start of Term 3 
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Tyrone, Jess, Sky A, Zed, Justine, Mikayla, George 
Scott, Connor, Jason, Zenun, Shawne 



GRADE 4/5/6S books 
Some great work from the students who have been busy 

writing books.  Parents are welcome to come in and check out 
their childõs work full book story.   

They are a great read. 
Students would love a visit from their parents.  

 

 
 


